## REOPENING KIDS' MINISTRY

As we look ahead to the reopening of Kids' Ministry, here are the steps we are taking to keep you and your kids as safe as possible while at church. We want to thank you in advance for your understanding and patience.

We ask you to stay home and watch our online Kids' service if anyone in your household exhibits any of the following symptoms.

- → Fever over 100 degrees
- → Any respiratory infections, cough, sneezing regularly, shortness of breath, vomiting or diarrhea within the last 24 hours
- → Has had any contact with someone with a confirmed diagnosis of COVID-19, is under the investigation for COVID-19, or has experienced respiratory illness in the past 14 days
- → Have traveled internationally in the past 14 days

## **CHECK-IN PROCEDURES:**

Volunteers and staff will check you in utilizing your phone number or name to provide you with a touchless experience Children will be dropped off in their classrooms 10 minutes prior to service

- → Classrooms will open 10 mins prior to service, no early check-in
- → Please take your child to the restroom before checking into the classroom

Once we are at capacity, we will be unable to allow any other children to check-in for Kids' Ministry

## IN THE CLASSROOMS

All seats adhere to proper social distancing of 6-feet

Everyone is required to wear a mask - staff, volunteers, and children

Children will have their own sanitized pencils and crayons to use, no sharing

Children must bring their own water bottles as water fountains will not be open

## **PICKUP PROCEDURES**

Please have only one caregiver come to pick up your children

Tags will be matched as caregiver and children exit the classroom

There will be no re-entry after exiting

We will be disinfecting the classrooms, bathrooms, and all door handles after each service. We will be using new sanitized pencils/crayons for each service. Again, we thank you for your understanding with our new procedures.

